

3	AudentBounts.com
Answer Sheet No	177
Sig. of Invigilator	COM
TURE SSC-I	

ENGLISH ELECTIVE / LITERATURE SSC-I

			9	ECTION - A	(Marks	. 15)
Times	سيماله	ad. 20	Minutes	LOTION - A	Iviains	, 10 ₁
NOTE:	Sec	tion-A i	s compulsory and c	uld be completed	in the fir	parts of this section are to be answered or st 20 minutes and handed over to the Centro ot use lead pencil.
Q. 1	Circle	the cor	rect option i.e. A / B	/ C / D. Each part	carries o	one mark.
	(i)	Shake	espeare's noblest poet	ry is found in		_*
		Α.	Heroic Couplet		B.	Blank Verse
		C.	Tersa Rhyma		D.	Dramatic Monologue
	(ii)	What	message does Sir Wa	alter Scott convey t	o lords ar	nd ladies in "Hunting Song"?
		Α.	Shun every worldly	ambition / pleasure	е	
		B.	Become materialist	ic		
		C.	Help the poor			
		D.	Enjoy themselves v	while they are youn	g and hav	ve time to do so
	(iii)	Charle	es Lamb spent most o	of his working life in		Carried Control of Con
		Α.	East London		B.	France
		C.	East India House		D.	Bangladesh
	(iv)	Christ	opher Marlowe was k	illed in a / an		-
		Α.	Accident		В.	Brawl
		C.	War		D.	Stampede
	(v)	Centr	al idea of the poem "D	affodils" by Rober	t Herrick i	s
		A.	Spirituality			
		B.	Immortality of huma	an life		
		C.	Transitoriness of al	I beautiful things		
		D.	Consequences of r	moral degeneration	1	
	(vi)	Why	did Miss Havisham ca	III Joe Gargery to h	er house	?
		Α.	To complain again	st Pip	B.	To get Pip's apprenticeship papers signed
		C.	To sack Pip from jo	bb	D.	To give financial help to Joe Gargery
	(vii)	Who	took care of Pip when	he fell ill?		
		Α.	Joe Gargery		B.	Provis
		C.	Estella		D.	Biddy
				Page 1 of 2 (Englis	sh Elec. / L	it.)

Student Bounts, com

DO NOT WRITE ANYTHING HERE

		anted Miss Havisham to help Herb					
	A.	Marry Estella	В.	Buy a share in business			
	C.	Settle down in France	D.	Settle his score with Drummle			
ix)	Biddy	was very					
	A.	Selfish	В.	Beautiful			
	C.	Wise	D.	Proud			
(x)	What	did Pip learn from Biddy?					
	A.	Optimism	B.	Patience			
	C.	Table manners	D.	Reading and writing			
(xi)	What	does the Count of Monte Cristo as	riend, to do night before the duel with Albert?				
	Α.	Help him write his will	В.	Witness his signing of the will			
	C.	Kill Albert by deceit	D.	Get the duel postponed			
(xii)	" never to break bread in the house of an enemy." Who says this in the play?						
	A.	The Count of Morcerf	B.	Albert			
	C.	Beauchamp	D.	The Countess of Morcerf			
(xiii)	"Ferr	et out" means					
	Α.	Praise	B.	Hide			
	C.	Object	D.	Discover with effort			
(xiv)	The	Count of Morcerf is a					
	A.	Villain	B.	Hero			
	C.	Nobleman	D.	Statesman			
	The	olay "The Count's Revenge" has be					
(xv)		Charles Lamb	B.	Christopher Marlowe			
(xv)	A.						

--- 1SA 1202---

Page 2 of 2 (English Elec. / Lit.)



ENGLISH ELECTIVE/LITERATURE SSC-I

Time allowed: 2:40 Hours

Student Bounty Com Total Marks Sections B and C: 60

Answer any nine parts from Section 'B' and any three questions from Section 'C' on the separately provided answer book. Use supplementary answer sheet i.e. Sheet-B if required. Write your answers neatly and legibly.

SECTION - B (Marks 36) Answer any NINE parts. The answer to each part should not exceed 40 to 50 words. $(9 \times 4 = 36)$ Who was Miss Havisham? Describe her personality briefly. Biddy did not think Pip should become a gentleman. What reasons did she give? (ii) Why was Provis happy even though he had been caught? (iii) What secret did Pip tell Herbert? (iv) Did Pip and Estella separate again at the end of the novel? (v) What are the charges against the Count of Morcerf and how does he defend himself? (vi) Why does Albert believe that the Monte Cristo's attempts at humiliating and dishonouring his (vii) family are fully justified? How is the Count of Monte Cristo finally avenged? Write briefly. (viii) What does Monte Cristo mean when he says, "When a man resolves to avenge himself, (ix) he should first of all tear out the heart from his breast"? How can music help us overcome worries and griefs of life? Explain with reference to the song from (x) What do you learn about Charles Lamb's childhood after reading his poem "The Old Familiar Faces"? (xi) What efforts did Wordsworth make in his childhood to see his beloved bird, cuckoo? (xii) What is the message that \$ir Walter Scott conveys to the readers through his poem "Hunting Song"? (xiii) SECTION - C (Marks 24) Attempt any THREE questions. All questions carry equal marks. $(3 \times 8 = 24)$ Note: Explain with reference to the context any ONE of the following stanzas in 75-100 words: Q. 3 Fair daffodils, we weep to see You haste away so soon; As yet the early-rising sun Has not attained his noon. Who doth ambition shun, b. And loves to live i' the sun, Seeking the food he eats, And pleas'd with what he gets, Come hither, come hither, come hither: Here shall we see

- How does the Contess of Morcerf convince the Count of Monte Cristo to spare her son's life?
- Why was Pip under the impression that all his great expectations would come from Miss Havisham? Q. 5
- How do "Lines from Tamburlain" express Marlowe's pride in a poet's art?

But winter and rough weather.